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PAC Newsletter 
 
Happy New Year!  It’s hard to believe January is almost over.  We have some exciting events 
planned for the rest of the year! 
 
Who are we? 
The Parents’ Advisory Council or PAC is made up of all the parents and guardians of students at 
Talmey School.  We all have a voice and an important role to play in our children's education.  
The PAC is a group in which parents and guardians are working together with the school for the 
betterment of the children and the school community. 
 
Meet the Executive: 
We are parents like you, committed to doing the best we can for our children and supporting 
their teachers and their school. 

 Melissa Chui   PAC Chair    TalmeyPAC@gmail.com 
 Tosa Rusimovici   PAC Treasurer  
 Gabriela Draheim    PAC Secretary 

  
What do we do? 
Our goals are to increase parental involvement in the school and to raise money to fund 
performances and other special activities for students. 
 
 

What’s happening this term? 
 
Bollywood Dance Performance               Friday, February 9th 6:00pm 
The PAC is sponsoring Bollywood dance lessons the week of February 5-9.  The week will end 
with an evening performance by the students!   
 
Pizza & Snack Shack                  Every Friday 
Every Friday (or Thursday if there is no school on Friday), students have the opportunity to 
order pizza for $2 per slice in the morning and have it delivered at lunch time.  The PAC also runs 
a Snack Shack on those days with small treats to purchase from $0.25-$1.00.  All money raised 
goes to support the PAC and School Wish list - purchases that directly benefit the students at 
Talmey.   
 

Talmey PAC 

R.C. TALMEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

9500 Kilby Drive 

Richmond, BC  V6X 3N2 

604-668-6275  Fax 604-668-6173 
http://talmey.sd38.bc.ca 

Principal:  Mr. Al Zarchikoff 

Assistant Area Superintendent:  Ms. Wendy Lim 



PAC Meeting                              Monday, February 26th 6:30-8pm 
We are excited to have our school board trustee liaison, Sandra Nixon, join us at the beginning of 
the next PAC meeting to update us on what is happening in the district and answer any questions 
parents might have.  Everyone is welcome.  Free child minding is provided, as well as coffee and 
treats. 
 
Popcorn Sales 
Once or twice a month on Tuesdays we make fresh popcorn in our commercial popper and sell 
bags for $1 each.  Students are welcome to buy a bag during the first recess in the Multi-Purpose 
Room.  Dates until the end of the year are: 

 February 13, 27 
 March 13 
 April 17 
 May 1, 15 
 June 5, 19 

 
Movie Night                                                              Friday, March 2nd 6:15-8pm 
We will be showing a movie in the gym!  Doors open at 6:15pm and the movie will start at 
6:30pm.  Popcorn and Snack Shack will be open.  This is a family event and all students must be 
accompanied by an adult for the duration of the movie.  Movie TBA. 
 
Spring Carnival                                                             Friday, April 13th 6:30-8pm 
We are proud to announce our first annual Spring Carnival!  Please join us in the school gym for 
some fun and games!  There will be a photo booth, Snack Shack will be open with some extra 
sweet treats and we will be having a raffle with some great prizes!  So bring your loonies and 
toonies!  We are asking the Talmey Community for donations for the raffle and attached is a letter 
with more details.  
 
Volunteers Needed! 
We are always looking for volunteers!  We need help on popcorn days, Pizza and Shack  Shack on 
Fridays, and for the Spring Carnival.  If you happen to have a day off and would like to come on 
out and help, we would love it!  For more information, please check out the PAC bulletin board 
just outside the office or email us. 
 
PAC Email List  
Please note we create a brand new email list each year, so please email us at 
TalmeyPAC@gmail.com if you aren’t already on the mailing list.  In an effort to minimize paper, 
we would like to correspond by email as much as possible, so please give us your email to stay up 
to date! 
 
Find us on Facebook! 
For updates and reminders, please ‘like’ our Facebook page @TalmeyPAC. 
 
Thank you for your continued support!  The first term was a great success and we hope to 
continue it into 2018! 
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